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Memorandum of Understanding- Elliott Sidewalk Communities High Point LLC
Council is requested to approve the execution of the Memorandum of Understanding with Elliott Sidewalk
Communities High Point LLC with the following changes:

1.  Change to the Downtown Incentive Policy
2.  Paving of Parking Lot
3.  Update to Construction Schedule for 275 N. Elm Street
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